
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK 3/4 August 2019 
 

READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:    Jo Garlick    Brian Hislop 
8.00am: Mary Murray   Sr Rita 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Eris Gleeson  
SENIOR SERVER:  8.00am: Paul Parker 
 
ALTAR SERVERS: 6pm:  Charlotte Wegmann, Millie Hyam, 
     Mollie O’Leary 
8.00am:  Reagan Griffin, Zack Corcoran 
     
PLANNED GIVING:  Sue Rolls and Brian Hislop 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:   Leanne Parkman & Team 7 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY:  HCC Leadership Team 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE: Barb & Ross King (August 2019)  
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: M Minehan/M Bolger (Aug‘19) 
MAINTENANCE: Michael Keir & Silvio Livolsi (Aug 2019) 
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Trish Saines (August 2019)  
LINEN ROSTER:   Trish Saines  
 

ROSARY STATUE: Miss Pat Gurney, 17 Elizabeth Street 
NEXT:  Mr & Mrs John Rolls, 38 Templemore Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Michelle Maloney  Glenn Payne 
8.00am: Carmel Hardcastle  

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

17th Sunday in Ordinary Time - 28 July 2019 
 

      IN EMERGENCY ONLY - FR. TOM (0408) 623 303 
 
         Parish Priest:   Fr Tom Thornton PP  
        Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:  (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:   Campbell St., YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:  young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Dulcie McDonell, Shirley  
Laundess, Maureen Sam, Jane Robertson, Felicity McMahon 
(Daughter of Cathy and John - Bathurst), Sr Genevieve 
McRae, Owen Hislop (Brother of Brian), Jan Minogue (Sister
-in-law of Judy Curtis), Bernie Minogue (Brother of Judy 
Curtis), Kathleen Sims, Walter Bear (Father of Darrin), 
Frances Hunter (Sister of Michael Price), Marie Booker,   
Moya Tierney, Sr Mary Silk - PBVM (Wagga), Shirley Rolls 

FOOD BANK 
(Roster for August 2019 - GROUP  1) 

For further information, please feel free to contact  either Louise on 
(0484) 596 998 or Mary-Louise (Tootsie) on (0429) 811 081. 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Eccl 1: 2, 2: 21-23; 
Colossians 3: 1-5, 9-11; Luke 12: 13-21 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of 
the church any time for prayer during daylight hours 
through the main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
  
Tue. 30th Jul:   8.00am Mass in Chapel 
   12.30 Mass at Boorowa       
Wed.31st Jul:  8.00am Mass in Chapel 
   10.00am Mass at Grenfell  
Thu. 1st Aug:   8.00am Mass in Chapel  
    NO 11.00am Mass at Burrowa House  
Fri.  2nd Aug: 8.00am Mass in Chapel  
   9.30am Mass at SCC (YRV) 
Sat. 3rd Aug: 9.30 - 10.00am Reconciliation  
   NO 11.00am Mass at MSJ  
    6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young 
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Boorowa 
Sun. 4th Aug: 8.00am Mass at Young (NOTE) 
   9.30am Mass at Grenfell (NOTE) 
   First Holy Communion/Confirmation 
NB:A Funeral Mass usually replaces a Weekday Mass 
 
VOCATIONS PRAYER GROUP: 8.30am in Chapel Thu 
 
BAPTISMS: During Masses on the second Sat/Sun. 
of month- Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  (IN RECESS) 
 
ADORATION: 4.00pm to 5.00pm in the Chapel Fri. 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice. 

ADORATION 
Please be advised that Adoration in the Chapel is  

from 4-00pm to 5-00pm on Fridays. 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO 
THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1.30 PM  WED. 
AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETINGS IN AUGUST 2019 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the  

Conference Room in the St Vinnies Centre.  
The dates for the next Meetings are Monday, 5th and  

Monday, 19th August at 6-00pm. (NOTE NEW TIME) 

CHRISTIAN MEDITATION 
Please be advised that Christian Meditation will be  
TAKING A RECESS UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  

Sorry for any inconvenience. 

 
THANK YOU 

 
A big thank you to Fr Tom,  
the Bereavement Team and  

the wonderful parishioners for all your prayers and  
sympathy wishes for John Taylor. 

 
From Betty and Family. 

 
FAMILY GROUP LUNCH 

 
Family Group will be meeting for 

lunch at 12 noon on Sunday,  
28th July at the Aussie Hotel. 

 
                   All parishioners most welcome. 

 
Please contact Barb & Brian Hislop on  

6382-3288 for any enquiries.  
 
 

CLERGY MOVES 
Fr Tom has been appointed Parish Priest of  
Charnwood as of the 28th of September, 2019.  
His replacement has not yet been appointed, but 
that will occur in good time after the position is  
advertised amongst the clergy. 

 
LINEN ROSTER 

Please be advised that an amended  Linen Roster has been 
prepared and copies are at the back of the church for  
collection. A big thank you to our volunteers for your ongoing 
support of the church. 

WEBSITE 
Please feel free to check out our information  

and Bulletins on the Website.   
Just go to: cg.org.au/young, and download view  

for the latest Bulletins etc. 

 
ST MARY’S PARISH LAWN ROSTER 

 
If anyone is interested or know of anyone that would 
like to join the Lawn Roster, could you please contact 
Damian Minehan on either (0407) 211-971 or email: 

djminehan@bigpond.com 
We would love some extra people for this roster. 

 
HANDING ON THE CATHOLIC FAITH 

DO YOU KNOW anyone interested in becoming a 
Catholic and wanting to learn about the Catholic 
Faith? 
 
Please make it your business to invite them, or at 
least tell them about our Enquiry Night, to be  
held at the Presbytery at 7-00pm on Tuesday,  
13th August, 2019. 
 
No need to make an appointment - just turn up and 
all will be explained. 

 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSE 

(SATURDAY, 10TH AUGUST 2019) 
 

The next Marriage Preparation Course will 
be held on Saturday, 10th August 2019 from 

9.30am to 12.30pm in the Parish Centre. 
 

If any person is getting married this year or early next 
year, could you please contact the Parish office on  

(02) 6382-2222 and let us know that you are coming. 
 

Our Preparation team is ready to go.  

 
MOVIE FUNDRAISER (UPDATED NOTICE) 

 
The Country Education Foundation (CEF) of Australia  
provide financial support to rural students interested in  

pursuing further education and training. The Young 
CEF are holding a movie fundraiser at the Cinema on 

Thursday, 1st August from 6-00pm. 
 

(UNFORTUNATELY DUE TO SOME TECHNICAL 
ISSUES THIS MOVIE SCREENING HAS BEEN 

POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE). 
 

 
FLOWER ROSTER 

 
Please be advised that an amended Flower Roster has been 
prepared and copies are at the back of the church for  
collection. A big thank you to our volunteers for your ongoing 
support of the church. Any new volunteers are quite welcome. 

 
DEACON ALEX OSBORNE’S 

ORDINATION TO THE PRIESTHOOD 
 

To be held on Friday, 30th August at 6-00pm at 
St Christopher’s Cathedral 

55 Franklin Street, FORREST 
 

Supper will be held after the Ordination Mass in 
the Pastoral Centre next to St Christopher’s. 

Please bring a plate of food to share if attending. 
 

All welcome. 

 
PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES 

 
Planned Giving Envelopes are available at the back of 

the church for the new financial year. 
 

(Please pick up a white set of weekly envelopes {with 
any number on it} or yellow envelopes for Quarterly/

Half Yearly/Yearly giving, that you require). 
(We’re using old envelopes, so please write  

NEW DATES on ALL envelopes). 
 

Alternatively, please call into the office or collect a form  
at the back of the church if you would like to give by  

Direct Debit instead. 
 

Thank you for your continued support to the church. 


